Seat	No.		

Enrollment No: _

(03)

PARUL UNIVERSITY

FACULTY OF FINE ARTS

FA., Summer 2017 - 18 Examination

Semester: 2 Date: 23/05/2018

Subject Code: 14193151 Time: 10:30am to 1:00pm

Subject Name: English - II **Total Marks: 60**

•	4	4 •	
Inc	tru	cti	ons:
1113	uи	CU	oms.

- 1. All questions are compulsory.
- 2. Figures to the right indicate full marks.
- 3. Make suitable assumptions wherever necessary.
- 4. Start new question on new page.

5. Paws, pause

5. Draw diagrams wherever necessary.

Q.1	Do as	directed.	(Each	of	$\frac{1}{2}$	marks)
-----	-------	-----------	-------	----	---------------	--------

-	Do as directed. (Each of ½ marks)	
	A) Make sentences using the words in the given tense.	(03)
	1. Go (Present Perfect Tense)	
	2. Hate (Simple Past Tense)	
	3. Award (Past Perfect Tense)	
	4. Eat (Present Perfect Tense)	
	5. Feed (Simple Past Tense)	
	6. Choose (Simple Present Tense)	
	B) Choose the correct form of the verb that agrees with the subject	(03)
	1. 30 days around the world one of my favorite movies.	
	2. The police blocking the main road.	
	3. Pradyuman, You and I done the mischief.	
	4. Sachin Tendulkar and I great friends.	
	5. There a large audience.	
	6. Plenty of steps taken to abolish poverty.	
	C) Complete the following sentences using the correct degree of the adjective given in the brackets	(03)
	1. My puppy is than my cousin's puppy.(big)	
	2. This road is as as the highway.(wide)	
	3.Mount Everest is the peak in the world. (high)	
	4. This book is than a dictionary.(thin)	
	5. I find walking to school than going by bus.(good)	
	6. India is not as as Africa.(hot)	(0.5)
	D) Complete the following sentences using the correct prepositions given in the brackets	(03)
	1. There were a thousand people at the concert. (over/above)	
	2. You must be 18 in order to see the film. (above/over)	
	3. We are travelling the road. (on/by)	
	4. He is suffering an unknown illness. (from/of)	
	5. I listened to the game the radio. (on/with)	
	6. Don't be impatient us. We are trying! (on/with)	(0.2)
	E)Choose the word you think is correct to complete the gaps from the choices given	(03)
	1. Alec is going to(wear, ware) his work boots	
	2. Mr. and Mrs. Rodriguez like to work in (there, they're, their) garden.	
	3. The children got (bored, board) during the lecture.	
	4. I (sent, scent, cent) a letter to my aunt in Vietnam.	
	5. This is my favourite (pare, pair, pear) of jeans.	
	6. Do you think it is going to (rein, rain, reign) this	(05)
	F) Use the given pair of words in sentences to convey different meanings.	(05)
	1. Principal, Principle	
	2. Sell, cell 2. To how a how	
	3. To bow, a bow	
	4. Knows, nose	

G) Connect the given sentences by using correct transitional tag from the brackets.

1.	I started to learn Italian my stay in Ror	ne. (during/despite/from)			
2.	my father loves jazz; he doesn't often listen to it.(although/while/as well as)				
3.	we were driving through the countryside, we saw lots of nice villages.				
	(when/while/which)				
4.	First, cut out the pictures,	glue them into your album. (then	, than, unless)		
5.	Samantha was very tired, she watched TV until well after midnight.				
	(although, however, such as				
6.	. When dad comes home from work he lies down on the sofa		he is tired.		
	(because, so that, therefore)				

Q.2 Compare and contrast the given images in around 150 words. (Any two out of three)





(10)

(10)

2.

1.





3.





Q.3 A) Read the given paragraph and answer the following questions. (Any ten out of eleven)

Some insects live in group or colonies. Ants live like this and so do some wasps. Insects that live and work together are called social insects and one of the best-knownsocial insects is the honeybee. There are many different kinds of bees and some live ontheir own. Honeybees, however, have been kept by men for hundreds of years for theirhoney. These insects will live happily in a specially made wooden box called a hive, so they are sometimes known as hive bees. In a hive of bees, there are a queen, somedrones and thousands of workers. The queen is there to lay eggs and do nothing else. At certain times, she may lay up to 1500 eggs every day! The drones are male bees andthey do not work. The workers do all the tasks of the hive. They look after the queenand each new larva that hatches from the eggs that she lays. They make layers of six sidedcompartments, or cells, in which the eggs are laid and food stored. They keep thehive cool in summer if it gets too hot, by fanning it

with their wings. They guard thehive so that no robber bees can get in, and gather food. In summer there is so much forthe workers to do that they live only for about four or five weeks. The bees that starttheir lives in the autumn do not have to work so hard and usually live right throughthe winter. Bees can be found gathering food during summers. They fly from flower toflower collecting nectar, which is sweet and sugary, and pollen. Both nectar and pollenare used for food, but it is the nectar that the bees turn into honey. The bees suck thenectar into a special honey stomach, but the pollen is picked up on the hairs of the bodyas it creeps into the flower. It is then scraped off into a pollen basket on the outside ofeach back leg. They look like yellow lumps on the legs.

Questions:

- 1. Which insects are called social insects?
- 2. Who are drones and what do they do?
- 3. What tasks do 'workers' do?
- 4. How long do the bees live?
- 5. What are 'hive bees'?
- 6. Give a suitable title to the passage.

Say whether the following statements are true or false.

- 7. Male bees don't do any work.
- 8. The queen bees lays her eggs in the cells built by the worker bees.
- 9. Worker bees are less busy in summer than the winter.
- 10. Honey is made from both nectar and pollen.
- 11. Male bees protect the hive from the robber bees.
- B) Write Précis of a paragraph asked in Q.3 (A).

Q.4 A) write the dialogue on the given situation. (Any two out of three)

(06)

(05)

- 1. You and your family have planned to visit North India for nearly a month. A neighbour asks you: "How many days are you spending in Shimla?"
- 2. A passenger asks for his fellow passenger's permission to open the window of the train compartment because it is rather stuffy. The fellow passenger does not agree, saying that he has a cold.
- 3. It's a festival time. Your house is being repainted now. Talk about the same with your friend from different country.
- **B**) As you have to attend your brother's marriage on 25th July, Write an email to your class teacher to (06) request to grant 7 days leave. (Block Format)

OR

B) Write an inquiry letter to Mr. ABC who is Sales Manager at Yera Chemicals Ltd., Vadodara, (06) India inquiring about the availability of Paraffin Wax required for your college lab. You are Mr. XYZ, the class representative for First year, B.Pharm, Parul University, Limda. (Use Block Format)